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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

July 27, 1961

Dear Hector:

It sure was good getting to talk
with you on Monday and we are grateful for
your immediate consideration.

Everything looked so promising
for the Vice President to be in Texas about
the time of your meeting and then the White
House stepped in with other plans for: his
time.

Thanks again for your quick action
and I hope to see you before too long.

Cordially yours,

l# 9 --
Clifton 0% Carter,

Assigtfhnt

Dr. Hector Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas


